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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

       

July 1, 2022  

 

 

Bettie Lewis 

543 Central Avenue West 

St Paul MN 55103 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

Re:  Water Appeal for Property at 543 Central Avenue West 

 

Dear Ms. Lewis: 

 

This is to confirm that at the Legislative Hearing on June 28, 2022 Legislative Hearing Officer 

Marcia Moermond recommended that the Board of Water Commissioners deny your appeal.  

 

This matter will go before the SPRWS Board of Commissioners on July 12, 2022 at 5:00 p.m. 

in Room 300 Council Chambers. Please note this is a different date as the one given to you 

in the hearing. Meetings are currently being held via a Teams call in number issued with the 

agenda. The agenda with attachments and call in phone number will be posted on the Legistar 

site prior to the meeting. You may also contact Molly Gagnelius at 651-266-6275 for that 

information a few days prior to the meeting.  

 

Also per your request, here is a list of the Board members: 

 

President of the Board of Water 

Commissioners 

Mara Humphrey 

Saint Paul Citizen 

Vice President 

Nelsie Yang 

Saint Paul City Council 

651-266-8548 

Marylee Abrams 

Suburban Representative 

612-322-1620 

 

Amy Brendmoen 

Saint Paul City Council 

651-266-8650 

James Bykowski 

Suburban Representative 

Alene Tchourumoff 

Saint Paul Citizen 
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Chris Tolbert 

Saint Paul City Council 

651-266-8630 

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8585. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

 

Joanna Zimny 

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 

 

 

c: Derek Olson 

 Dolly Ludden 

 Patrick Shea  

 Mollie Gagnelius  

 Kathryn Harris via email: KATHAR2006@gmail.com 
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